
It’s almost Westwood Walk Time! 
Please look for packets in your student(s) backpacks today and start 
fundraising! Walk times for grades posted in there.  If you don’t see it, have 
no fear, you can print out your copy from our website. • Look for our 
Directory Coloring Contest to come home sometime next week.  The last day 
to turn those into PTO is September 20th.  Mrs. Nanney will be judging.  • 
Speaking of the directory, we have not received all of your PTO membership 
forms.  There is still time to turn those in to get into the directory.  Please (if 
you cannot find yours) print it out from our website and send it in with your 
student(s).  

Monday 
September 10 in 

observance of Rosh 
Hashanah. 

Start Collecting 
The class with the 

most on Sept 28 will 
win a party.  Turn in 

9/24-9/28. 

Facebook 
Giveaway 

We are giving 3 
mugs away on our 

Facebook page, 
check it out for 

details.

HEINENS 
Every year you will need 
to designate WW as the 

beneficiary. Thanks in 
advance!
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CRAYOLA RECYCLES 
Dried out old markers 

(any brand) can be 
turned into the art 
room for recycling.
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SMILE.AMAZON.COM 
Check out our website 

how you can support us 
while you shop your 

amazon prime account.
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